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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:17 PM
To: 'Howard M. Pearlman'
Subject: RE: FPL rate hike  docket number 160021-E1

Good afternoon Mr. Pearlman, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Howard M. Pearlman [mailto:hpearlman@comcast.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:39 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL rate hike docket number 160021-E1 
Importance: High 
 
We are seniors on a fixed income. We can’t afford a 23% rate hike on our highest cost utility. Especially if we 
are not benefitting by the extra money we would be paying out. If this mainly benefits shareholders and 
profits, then please stop this because so many seniors here in Florida can’t afford to have this happen. It will 
adversely effect how we live. 
  
Virginia & Howard Pearlman 
2974 Rockwood Cove 
Sarasota, FL 34234 
941-203-8170 
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